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Heng Hoi House

Heng On Estate

Ma On Shan

ShaTin N.T
July 05, 2004
Director,
CHALLENGE NETWORK
Dear Ms Sze,
This is to confirm that I will resign from my present job in the Challenge Network. 30th July 2004 will be my last working day.

I would like to thank you for allowing me to be a part of the Challenge Network. It has been a pleasure working with you and representing the Assistant Merchandiser.

I wish Challenge Network continued success. Please feel free to contact me at any time if I can be of further assistance in helping with a smooth transition.

Yours sincerely,

Hui Sun Hung, Johnny
